MEMORANDUM

—
A

To: Fred E. Yohey, Jt.
Assistant Driector, HEHS

From: The Hamilton Securities Group, Inc.
Date: January 5, 1998

Re:  Department of Labor

We are in receipt of your fax of January 5, 1998, asking for an exhaustive amount of work to be
done by this organization by January 13, 1998 on contract that is closed.

Please direct your questions to the appropriate program and contact officials at the Department
of Labor. If the Department of Labor needs additional materials from Hamilton, I am sure they
will make the appropriate requests pursuant to the contract.

cc: David Tseng, Department of Labor

bee: Judy England-Joseph
Abbe Lowell ~
Les Lepow
David Handzo
David Frulla -
Teresa Alva -
Lorraine Adams at the Washington Post
Cushing Dolbeare'
Helen Dunlap-
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